

Oxhey First School Newsletter 20th December 2019

https://twitter.com/OxheyFirst /www.Oxhey.staffs.sch.uk

Part of the



Good luck and best wishes to Mrs Arnold, Mrs Hawley and Mrs Rosson as they leave Oxhey. We will miss you all very much. We look forward to welcoming Mrs Warrillow back after Christmas to lead our Perfect Pandas class.

Other Staffing Updates:

Mrs Bibby will be moving to Sparkly Spiders on a full time basis after Christmas to work alongside Mrs Holt. Mrs Squires will be moving into our Little Ladybirds morning nursery class and Mrs Christie will remain as lead of this class until Mrs Rigby returns.

Mrs Christie will now lead the afternoon Busy Bees group on a permanent basis.

Mrs Joanne Smith has been appointed to oversee our morning Tiger Club.

May I wish you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year from everyone at Oxhey First School. Thank you for your support and the lovely cards and presents we have received.

Mrs Jukes looks forward to welcoming you back on Monday 6th January!

Have a wonderful time!

Mrs Rourke

<u>Attendance</u>

Sparkly Spiders 92.14% **Dazzling Dragonflies** 99.55% **Amazing Alligators** 98.52% **Perfect Pandas** 94% **Terrific Turtles** 97.41% **Fabulous Foxes** 98.67% **Marvellous Meerkats** 91.67% **Outstanding Owls** 96.56%

• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •

This weeks Winners were Dazzling Dragonflies with a fantastic 99.55%

Last Week's Whole School Attendance - 96.02% School target - 96.5%

Lunchtime Supervisor Vacancy

We currently have a vacancy for a lunchtime supervisor. If you are interested or know someone who may be then please call into the school office for an application form.

The position is term time only, from 12—1.15pm each day.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Closing date 10/01/2020



Is your child due to start Reception in September 2020?

The online application form is available now on www.staffordshire.gov.uk/admissions.

If you know anyone who would like to apply and is not familiar with our school, please ask them to call 01782 513000 to make an appointment for a tour.

The new homework menus have been uploaded to the website www.oxhey.staffs.sch.uk

Don't forget to use our dedicated email address homework@oxhey.staffs.sch.uk to send this back to school or use your child's home learning book.



The staff at Oxhey would like to extend their thanks for all of the lovely gifts they have received. We all hope that you have a wonderful Christmas and a Happy New year.







Tiger Learners of the Week



Pupils of the WEEK—Discovery







WOW Awards



Dates for your Diary	
Monday 6th January	Return to school
Wednesday 29th January	Young Voices concert
Tuesday 11th February	Inspire Dance Show
Friday 14th February	Finish for half term
Tuesday 25th February	Return to school
Wednesday 4th March	Perfect Pandas grandparents to lunch - info to follow
Wednesday 11th March	Terrific Turtles grandparents to lunch - info to follow
Wednesday 18th March	Amazing Alligators grandparents to lunch – info to follow
Wednesday 4th March	Perfect Pandas grandparents to lunch - info to follow
Wednesday 11th March	Terrific Turtles grandparents to lunch - info to follow
Wednesday 18th March	Amazing Alligators grandparents to lunch – info to follow
Friday 27th March	Big Breakfast—info to follow
Friday 3rd April	Finish for Easter Holidays
Monday 20th April	Return to school
Wednesday 29th April	Dazzling Dragonflies grandparents to lunch - info to follow
Wednesday 6th May	Sparkly Spiders grandparents to lunch - info to follow
Friday 8th May	Bank Holiday
Wednesday 13th May	Little Ladybirds grandparents to lunch - info to follow
Friday 22nd May	Finish for half term



A very Magical visitor to Oxhey





Elsa came to visit the children on Tuesday. She performed for the children and sang some special songs with them.

A big thankyou to Mrs Munro who arranged this special Christmas treat for the children.